
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM 

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20560 

Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76115 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

March 15, 1966 

Ed Henderson is out of the country again. This time he is in 
Japan and. will be gone at least six weeks. Just before leaving he 
asked me to send you the enclosed copy of Oliver Schaeffer's letter 
about the Tishomingo meteorite. As I understand it, Schaeffer does 
not know that you are the source of material he worked on. 

Since Ed left, your letter of 7 March and card of 10 March have 
arrivedo I found two slides on Ed's desk that were marked as be­
longing to you, and they are also enclosed in this letter. Were 
there others? I could look further but make no promiseso 

Your letter and card will be held for Ed's return. If there is 
anything I can do in the interim, please let me know. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely yours, 

Ro~c~±-
Associate Curator 
Division of Meteorites 


